January 1, 2006

To Whom It May Concern: 

I wholeheartedly support the change from four to five credit hours for H133. The amount of work required for this course will be sufficient to support the five hours. 

Prof. Richard A. Young

Accounting and MIS Department

Fisher College of Business

Director, Honors Accounting Program
